
Dear Ms / Mr GARG 

COMMUNICATION, 

This is to inform you that Fund Transfer 

to XXXX7587 is successful. Rs.2000.00 

is debited from your account 

XXXX0025. 

In case you need any further clarification 

on the same, please reach us at 

support.mobileapps@bankofindia.co.in 

or at any of our branches convenient to 

you. 

Thanks & Regards, 

BOI Mobile Team 

This is a system generated mail and 

please do not reply back on this mail. 
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